Lara Clare

From: Cllr. Adam Varley

Sent: 28 March 2022 14:29

To: I

Cc: Licensing

Subject: RE: Late night opening of New Inn

Categories: ]

Thank you for your email. | have copied in NNDC licensing, who will make note of your objection.

| am getting a lot of correspondence on this matter and the determination of this application would be best going to
committee - this is a more transparent and democratic process for applications which need further scrutiny and
discussion. This is what | would consider to be a high profile and contentious application.

| hope this helps?
Take care,

Adam

From: I

Sent: 28 March 2022 14:16
To: Cllr. Adam Varley <adam.varley@north-norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Late night opening of New Inn

[You don't often get email fron (L <2~ Why this is important at

http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification.]

| wish to make an objection to the late night opening of the New Inn public house of Lower Street, Horning.

| object on the grounds of owning a property atj I W hich is opposite theNew Inn.

The late night opening will impact on the peacefulness of the village and the general disturbance to elderly
neighbours who will be hoping to rest at the time the pub will be closing.

The general rowdiness of visiting holiday makers will impact on the surrounding neighbours as they leave the pub by
both cars and by foot.

There are also fears for the influence of alcohol on this late night visitors with possible violence and antisocial
behaviour.

| am hoping that this application will be rejected and that the general peacefulness of the village can be maintained.
Regards,

Sent from my iPad





